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Appendix 3
November 2001

Dear Parents,

Your child has created a computerized Portfolio to showcase his or her best work and
highlights of Term One. I have asked the students to reflect on each item chosen, either by
discussing what they learned or by evaluating their performance or topics being studied. These
self-reflections are a powerful tool in assessing a student’s language ability plus a high-interest
way to encourage their own thinking. Each student has chosen projects that make him or her
proud, and therefore he or she would like to share them with you. Please take a few moments
to look over your child’s slide show, and make some comments below. 

If you experience any trouble viewing the portfolio on your computer, or if you do not have
Corel Presentations, you are more than welcome to view the portfolio before or after  your
parent-teacher conference later this month, or at another convenient time for you. I am very
proud of how committed and enthused my students were during this process. We plan to
continue these portfolios next term.

Sincerely, 

Mr. Neeb    

Student’s Name _______________________

1. A feature of this portfolio that I particularly like is:                                                        
                   

2. In this portfolio, I see evidence of my child’s  improvement in:

3. A topic I would like to see included in future portfolios is:

 4. One thing I would like for my child to be able to do is:

5. Other comments:

Signed: ________________________________
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